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Sent:   April 7, 2014 12:43 PM
     

Helt
Subject:        FW: File # EB-2013-0442 - Letter of Comment

From: Rob Foster   
Sent: April 7, 2014 9:54 AM 
To: 
Subject: File # EB-2013-0442

Hello,
We have received your correspondence and will be replying in writing to you within the 30 day 
period as stated in the letter.
As the home owner living nearest to the site, (first home north of Gray Road) we are very 
disappointed in this finding. We purchased this property in August of 2012 with the 
understanding from both our realtor and the City of Kawartha Lakes that we would not have to 
deal with this issue. 
In the past year we have spent time and money putting life back into the old farm. That 
investment is now diminished due to the proposed wind farm that will literally be in our back 
yard. Our resale value is gone and the health of our family and animals in now in jeopardy.
For us, this will be life changing and we would have appreciated a more personal approach to 
this. Maybe if someone actually came and visited our property and seen just how physically 
close we will be to the site, they might understand our concerns a little more. It looks a lot 
different on paper than it does in real life.
With all that being said, you can expect a more formal letter in the next few days as we gather 
our thoughts.

Thank you
Rob and Sherry-Anne Foster
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